
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we are learning to compose our own stories based on the wordless text 

‘Flotsam’. We are looking at planning then composing a fictional text using the 
grammar features we have been looking at this term. 

 

In Numeracy, we will be using our multiplication and division skills to identify 

common factors and common multiples. We will also be testing number facts 
relating to prime numbers before explaining how they work. Finally, we will be 

recapping short division using the bus stop method. 

 

In Science, we will be starting our new topic of reversible and irreversible changes. 
We will be identifying the differences between the two, and investigating how to 

separate various mixed materials. 

 
In IPC, we will be continuing our learning about the Crystal Palace exhibition of 

1851. We will be researching the history of previous inventions, before creating our 

own class exhibition. 
 

In ICT, we are learning to digitally manipulate images to create layered images 

linking to our focused book ‘Flotsam’. 

 
In PSHE, we are learning what some people in my class like about us and to accept 

their praise. We are looking at our achievements over this topic and celebrating 

them. 
 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 

tested on the list the following Thursday. Students will have 11 words to learn 
during the course of the week. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please encourage your children to bring in any unwanted books for the 

Book Swap. 

 Next week is World Book Week. Our Literacy lessons will be focusing on the 

wordless text ‘Flotsam’. 
 Students are allowed to bring in QR5 on Thursday March 1 to buy an ice-

cream. This will be led by our students attending the Tanzania expedition 

  The week ahead in Year 6       (25 February – 1 March 2018) 



this year.  

 Children are asked to dress up as their favourite characters from a book on 

Thursday March 1. 

 
Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

Year 6 Team 
 


